
The Council 0f The Pharmaceutical

Society 0f Uganda
Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Date:
21st December 2023

To

All Members of the Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda

and

All Our Valued Stakeholders.

NOTICE FOR APPOINTMENTS TO MEET THE PSU SECRETARY

Greetings from the Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda. This is to notify you that the
PSU Secretary will always be in office at the Pharmacy House on Wednesdays and

Fridays from 10am - Spm.

All official communications can be submitted to our PSU front desk for receipt and

will be attended to.

All official emails to the secretary can be sent to psusecretary@psu.or.ug then

copied to psupc@psu.or.ug and mssemakula@psu.or.ug

We encourage all PSU members to follow up on updates on our website

www.psu.or.ug, the PSU Notice Board WhatsApp platform, Twitter @PharmacistsUg,

and Facebook The Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda -PSU. Should you have an

important communication to pass on, please reach out to the PSU secretariat for

assistance.

Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Per medicatum servium.
(With medicines We serve)

Dr. Lutoti Stephen
Secretary, Pharmaceutical
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